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Dear Wonil, 
 
Thank you for your liaison statements (IEEE L802.16-11/0052r1, IEEE L802.16-11/0053 and IEEE 
L802.16-11/0055r1), dated 29 July 2011, 14 Sep 2011 and 19 Sep 2011, detailing issues with IEEE Std 
802.16. The issues identified in the annexes of your statements were reviewed during the IEEE 802.16 
WG’s Session #75 in Bangkok, Thailand from 19-22 September. The 802.16 WG has addressed these issues, 
as recorded in the comment resolution databases IEEE 802.16.1-11/0002 and IEEE 802.16Rev3-11/0002, 
which include comments with respect to IEEE 802.16.1/D0 and IEEE 802.16Rev3/D1, respectively.  
 
Note that the issue raised in Annex A of IEEE L802.16-11/0052r1 is addressed in Comment 75008 in IEEE 
802.16Rev3-11/0002; the suggested resolution is accepted with modification with your proposed remedy 
(see IEEE 802.16maint-11/0024). The issue raised in Annex A of IEEE L802.16-11/0053 is addressed in 
Comment 75007 in IEEE 802.16Rev3-11/0002; the suggested resolution is accepted with modification with 
your proposed remedy (see IEEE 802.16maint-11/0022). The issue raised in Annex B of IEEE 
L802.16-11/0053 is addressed in Comment 75003 in IEEE 802.16.1-11/0002; the suggested resolution is 
accepted with modification with your proposed remedy (see IEEE 802.16maint-11/0023). The issue raised 
in Annex A in IEEE L802.16-11/0055r1 is addressed in Comment 75009 of IEEE 802.16Rev3-11/0002; the 
suggested resolution is accepted with modification with your proposed remedy (see IEEE 
802.16maint-11/0025). We have also updated the ongoing Maintenance database (IEEE 
802.16maint-09/0007r17) to reflect the status of prior maintenance input, adding additional follow up notes 
to Comment 59. 
 
Please note that we expect comment resolutions to be incorporated in future drafts developed in Projects 
P802.16Rev3 and P802.16.1. Decisions made by the Working Group at this time are not final until the 
standards are completed and approved. 
 
Sincerely, 

roger
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